
Joe Reilly 

From: Bea Claydon 
Sent: 
To : Joe Reilly 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

21 July 201 1 09:49 

F W :  New submission entered for Reg no: WO129-03. (Reference Number 

Fran Stafford & Martina Kennedy.doc 
WO129-03-110720083750) 

Importance: High 

From: Stafford Family ~mailto:summervillel@hotmail.com~ 
Sent: 20 July 2011 20:38 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: New submission entered for Reg no: WO129-03. (Reference Number: WO129-03-110720083750) 
Importance: High 

Title: 

First Name: Stafford 
SurName: Family 

Organisation 
Name: 

Address Line 1: Hollywood 

Address Line 2: ballyboughal 

Address Line 3: 

County: Dublin 

Post Code: 

Phone Number: 087051 3778 

Email: summervillel @hotmail .com 
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Fran & Martina Stafford 
Hollywood 
Ball yboughal 
Co. Dublin 

Date : 21 st July 201 1 

To whom it may concern, 

As regards tlie application froin Murphy Environmental for an EPA licence we as a 
young fainily in  the area wish to lodge our objection to the proposal. We have a 4 
month old daughter who should not be subjected to the potential disaster / traffic that 
this facility could bring to this iura1 part of North Dublin. The proposed traffic plan is 
totally unacceptable and puts us all at risk every time we take to the road Monday to 
Saturday. You may not be aware that tlie area is very popular with cyclists from all 
over the city of Dublin and also attracts a lot of people for walks due to the fabulous 
scenery. If the licence is awarded then the dirt and dust which the trucks will bring 
will encourage people to go elsewhere for recreational activities as outlined above. 
Also tlie dainage to the hedges and trees i n  the area will be sigiiificant. I t  I S  only now 
that the beauty of the area has been restored having suffered at the hands of Mui-phy 
Quarry for tlie past 30 years. 30 years we have been subjected to trucks, dust and dirt 
so that Murphy Quai-ries could make plenty of money and now that has dried up we 
are to be subjected to the next get rich quick scheiiie. 

We are also concerned about our water supply which comes from the reservoir right 
next door to the quarry. All the talk there is about quality of water tliroughout thc 
country and Murphy Environmental are going to dump dangerous iiiaterial beside the 
re servo i r . 

We feel that our area has become tlie dumping ground of Dublin and we as the locals 
are being iieglected so that cornpanics such as Murphy Environmental can get what 
the want. Due we want North Dublin to be the clumping ground of the country for the 
future. 

I hope you will take the above into consideration for the sake of our fainily and for the 
sake of one of the most picturesque parts of Dublin. 

Regards 

Fran, Mai-tina (nee Kennedy) and Ellen Stafford     
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